
 

Dear Incoming Kindergarten Families:  

Welcome to the School District of Osceola County community! As you get ready to 

enroll your child in kindergarten, please consider the School District of Osceola County your 

top choice to keep them thriving throughout their educational journey. Our school district 

offers every child an enriching learning experience while also providing a nurturing 

environment for your children to grow to their fullest potential.  

Every school in the district is an AVID school. AVID Elementary is designed to be 

embedded into the daily instruction of all elementary classrooms. Children learn about 

organization, study skills, communication, and self-advocacy. AVID Elementary students take 

structured notes and answer high-level questions that accelerate learning. 

 Schools will host “Kick Off to Kindergarten” events the week of March 25th, 2024. Koa 

will be hosting kick off on Thursday, March 28th from 4:15-6:00 pm. You can also register your 

child online. Our data-entry clerk, Ms. Young, may be reached at 407-518-1161 if you have any 

questions regarding registration.  

As you consider kindergarten options for your child, look below for what is special about 

Koa Elementary School: 

We offer:  

 

 

 

 

More information for new families will be posted on our website 

www.osceolaschools.net/koae. Please check it often to look for updates. We are excited for 

your children to begin their kindergarten journey with us, and we look forward to meeting you 

soon! 

Respectfully, 

Michelle Perez  

Principal  

Koa Elementary School  

 

• Coding (Koding Koalas)       

• STEM club 

• Music 

• Art 

• Dance 

• Theater 

• Soccer 

• Cross Country  

• Track  

• Inspiration Club 


